
Subject: Request for Course Deferral 

Dear [Professor/Advisor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request a deferral of my enrollment 

in the [Course Name] for the upcoming semester. 

This request is due to an exciting travel opportunity that has arisen, which I believe will 

significantly enhance my educational experience and personal development. The travel plans 

involve [briefly explain the travel opportunity and its relevance to your studies, e.g., cultural 

immersion, research opportunity, etc.]. 

I have taken into consideration the impact this may have on my academic journey and am 

committed to returning with valuable insights that can benefit our course discussions and 

projects. 

I kindly ask for your understanding and support regarding this matter. I am open to discussing 

alternative arrangements or catching up on any missed coursework. Thank you for considering 

my request. 

Looking forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 


